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Welcome to a HEYH School of Paediatics newsletter. Please contact the team if you have
news to share or want to contribute. 

We hope everyone had a good Christmas, especially the many of us who were working
over the festive period. As we look forward to the New Year, The School of Paediatrics
wants to focus on improving trainee feedback across the region. 

The Newsletter will be updated on a monthly basis and aims to highlight news and
events from across the region and country.    
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The School of Paediatrics wants to improve the feed back given to trainees. Following the GMC survey, feedback was the
area scored highest by paediatric trainees in HEYH.

We want to improve this and are enocuraging trainers across the region to focus on this practice over the next year.

Results:

Paediatrics
Feedback (0-100%
based on positivity)

Neonatal
Feedback (0-100%
based on positivity)

Airedale NHS Foundation Trust 42.71
Bradford Teaching Hospitals
NHS Foundation Trust

73.33

Barnsley Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 76.85
Sheffield Teaching Hospitals
NHS Foundation Trust 

67.22

Bradford Teaching Hospitals NHS
Foundation Trust

 81.41
Leeds Teaching Hospitals NHS
Trust

71.21

Calderdale and Huddersfield NHS
Foundation Trust

66.32
Hull University Teaching
Hospitals NHS Trust

54.86

Doncaster and Bassetlaw Teaching
Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust

74.04   

Harrogate and District NHS Foundation
Trust

72.22   

Hull University Teaching Hospitals NHS
Trust

65.97   

Leeds Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust 68.75   
Mid Yorkshire Hospitals NHS Trust 66.96   
Northern Lincolnshire and Goole NHS
Foundation Trust 

71.47   

Sheffield Children's NHS Foundation
Trust 

62.27   

The Rotherham NHS Foundation Trust 74.07   
York Teaching Hospital NHS Foundation
Trust 

69.27   

Trainees in Leeds/Hull have investigated this locally and suggestions for change were:

1. Trainees would like more feedback after ward rounds or clinics

2. Feedback made trainees feel valued and gave them a guide to know how they are doing

3. Regular time for feedback- consider drop in sessions.

 

 

TPD Clinics
All Paediatric TPDs can be contacted for questions and advice regarding training.

TPD Clinics are being held across the region. Click on the link for more information.
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Please help complete Trainee Surveys- Click here for
list on ongoing surveys

 

Upcoming Events

Paediatric SupporTT 27th January, Barnsley Hospital

From Surviving to Thriving in Paediatrics
28th January, 8th April, 6th July, 5th October, DVH
Sheffield

Paediatric Regional Endocrinology teaching (neonatal
endocrinology)

28th January, Sheffield

Paediatric SupporTT 17th March, Barnsley Hospital
Paediatric SupporTT 19th May, Barnsley Hospital

Paediatric SupporTT
10th July/17th September/16th Novmber, Barnsley
Hospital
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